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Comments: I hope this project is not approved. We  have steadily been losing access to public lands. Several

recent examples of this are evident in Central Montana and in the Crazies. Blocked access by a wealthy

Bozeman land owner on a long established road into Big Careless Creek in the Snowies, blocked access through

another long established road to Buffalo Gap in the Little Belts, and of course access to parts of the Crazies in

the Big Timber Creek area. This entire practice of allowing wealthy entities to "privatize" public land and long

established public access points is ruining our state.


